
Called to be Servants of Christ in Our Community

Niagara United Mennonite Church

Welcome! We are so glad that you have chosen to attend
Niagara UM today! If you have any questions or would like to
learn about what happens on a Sunday morning please visit the
Welcome Centre desk in the foyer or ask an usher.

Click here to watch the Live Stream.
Click here to watch archived videos during the week.

Connect…
Online
redbrickchurch.ca

Bulletins
redbrickchurch.ca/
ebulletins/

Calendar of Events
redbrickchurch.ca/
calendar

Archived Services
redbrickchurch.ca/
resources/sermons/

Giving
redbrickchurch.ca/give

Facebook
facebook.com/
redbrickchurchniagara

Contact
1775 Niagara Stone Road
905-468-3313
office@redbrickchurch.ca

Office Hours & Staff
Tuesday-Friday 9am-2pm
Daniel: Tues, Thurs-Fri,
9:30am-2:30pm
Ring the doorbell at the glass
doors!

Red Brick E-News 
Sign Up
https://redbrickchurch.c
a/through-the-doors/

If it is your desire to support work of the church, 
donations can be dropped off at the Welcome Centre.  

Looking Ahead…
Next Week
Sunday March 30 at 10am
Worship Service
Red Brick Kids

November 17, 2024
Worship Service at 10:00am

March 23, 2025
Worship Service at 10:00am

Welcome                                                                                      Erv Willms    

Worship in Song                                                                                  Choir

Children’s Moment                                                         Ramona Neufeld      

Community Prayer 

Scripture Reading          Luke 18:18-30, 19:1-10     Donna Epp-Froese       

Message               “Looking for life; Looking for Jesus”    Pastor Daniel

Closing Song

Sending Blessing

Training Active Bystanders -
Become a More Informed
Bystander
April 27, 2 p.m. - 4:30 p.m., Vineland
United Mennonite Church, 3327
Menno St., Vineland
Training Active Bystanders (TAB)
equips participants with the tools
they need to prevent harm-doing
and contribute to a healthier
community. Join us at this
community event - go to mcc.org/
events/training-active-bystanders-
niagara to learn more and to
register today. 

Within the Community...

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCa5H1OOvDQHAVol-ac1R21g
https://redbrickchurch.ca/sermons/
http://redbrickchurch.ca/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/ebulletins/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/calendar/
http://rebrickchurch.ca/resources/sermons/
http://redbrickchurch.ca/contact/give
http://facebook.com/redbrickchurchniagara
https://redbrickchurch.ca/contact/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/about-us/our-staff/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/through-the-doors/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/through-the-doors/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/through-the-doors/
https://redbrickchurch.us19.list-manage.com/subscribe?u=eba740ea9f27a44307d9a1301&id=fc0f114fba
https://redbrickchurch.us19.list-manage.com/subscribe?u=eba740ea9f27a44307d9a1301&id=fc0f114fba


Within Red Brick Church...

Women in Service MCC Blankets
The church quilting group is busily sewing blankets for
MCC. They are in need of fabric. If you have large pieces
of fabric or new or gently used sheets of any size they
would appreciate hearing from you!
Please contact Tina Runge, 905-468-3695 or Hedy
Kopeschny, 905-468-7610.

Within the Community...

Hello friends of Grow Hope Niagara!
On March 30th, you are all invited to come for a Soup and
information/fundraising night. The gathering is at Vineland
United Mennonite church on 3327 Menno street in
Vineland and begins at 5:00pm.  Come and be inspired to
make a difference by contributing to a cause that helps to
feed the hungry in our world. 
https://mcc.org/events/grow-hope-niagara-soup-and-
information-night

The family of  Aran Kopp would like to express their
thanks and gratitude to all those who contributed to the
Funeral service and luncheon for Aran. The service was
held on Tuesday March 18 here at NUMC. Please keep
Elly Kopp and her family in your prayers.

Family News...

Fraser Lake Camp's 70th Anniversary Celebration
Join us on Saturday, April 5, at Waterloo North Mennonite
Church for a camp cabaret and dessert potluck. Events start
at 6:30 with music and stories shared by a variety of alumni
and supporters of Fraser Lake throughout the years. Live
stream is available for those who cannot attend in person.
Visit willowgrove.ca/events/flc-70th to RSVP.
 
Seasons Chorale Easter Performance 
Sunday April 13 @ 3pm at the Linwell Church (aka St. Cath
UM Church) -- 335 Linwell Rd. St. Catharines.
Seasons Chorale is an 80 voice choir under the direction of
Bert Warkentin. There is no attendance fee.
If the elevator is needed, please enter through the front
entrance. All are welcome... always... all ways.

Silver Lake Mennonite Camp (slmc.ca)
Summer Camp: Registration is ongoing for overnight
camps and day camps! Visit slmc.ca/summer-camp to have
a look at the 2025 schedule and program descriptions. Still
spots available in most camps!
SLMC Retreats & Hikes: Go to slmc.ca/retreats for more info
and to register.
Music Retreat (Mar 28-30): Come for the love of making
music, go home with new songs to share! Campfire & Voices
Together singalongs, plus an instrument petting zoo.
Spring Work Weekend (Apr 25-27): Help get camp ready
for the summer season!
SLMC Group Rentals: The weekends of April 4-6 and May
23-25 have recently opened up and are available for rental.
Perfect for a family reunion or church/youth retreat! Click
here for more info… slmc.ca/retreats/group-rentals


